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USA: Bucc-ee’s to break ground in
Georgia in 2021
The planned 53,000-square-foot site in Warner Robins will have 116 fueling stations and
operate round-the-clock.

Buc-ee's plans to open its first location in Georgia in early 2021, at the southeast corner of Interstate
75 and Russell Parkway in Warner Robins. The company selected this location based on the nearby Air
Force base and its prime location between Alabama and Florida, according to a press release.

The 53,000-square-foot travel center will have 116 fueling positions and snack and food options for
travelers on the go. The family-friendly travel center will open around the clock.

"Local government officials and city planners have worked with great effort to develop this region of
Warner Robins, and Buc-ee's is thrilled to be a catalyst for growth in the area," says Stan Beard of
Buc-ee's.

The project is expected to take more than a year to build. Buc-ee's Warner Robins will provide about
200 permanent jobs, and plans to host a variety of job fairs throughout the spring and summer.
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